KEN PAXTON

ATTORNEY GENERAL OF TEXAS

March 12, 2020

Mr. Cesar J. Lopez

Texas Hospital Association
1108 Lavaca Street

Suite 700

Austin, TX 78701

Dear Mr. Lopez:

Thank you for your recent letter. We appreciate your contacting the Office of the Attorney
General and making us aware of your concerns.

Your letter has been forwarded to our Consumer Protection Division (CPD) for review. If
additional information is needed, CPD will contact you. CPD monitors business practices and
determines priorities for enforcement. As you know, when appropriate, CPD takes action to stop
violations of Texas consumer protection laws. We appreciate your assistance in this effort.

Again, thank you for writing. Please feel free to contact the Office of the Attorney General if we
may be of further assistance.
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